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September 15, 2020 

 
Rulemaking Proposed to End Section 301 Tariffs on De Minimis Goods 

 

Dear Valued U.S. Import Customer, 
 
US Customs and Border Protection (CBP) has submitted a proposed rule to eliminate Section 301 tariffs on 
goods that are valued $800.00 or less, according to the Office of Management and Budget (OMB). The proposed 
rule “Excepting Merchandise Subject to Section 301 Duties from the Customs De Minimis Exemption” can be 
found on OMB’s site here. 
 
OMB must review the proposed rulemaking before it can be published, and the review can take 90 – 120 days. 
This change will likely impact eCommerce goods and other low value shipments.  
 
Thank you for being our Valued Customer. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your C.H. 
Robinson commercial representative for further information. 
 

Sincerely,  

C.H. Robinson 
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